
The mission of the Wappingers Central School District is to empower all of our students with the competencies and confidence to challenge themselves, to pursue their 

passions, and to realize their potential while growing as responsible members of their community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 18, 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

As part of our School Safety Team Emergency Evacuation Plan, and with the approval of 

Central Office, we conduct an evacuation drill each school year.  This year it will be held on 

Monday, September 23, 2019 at approximately 9:30 AM.  We will evacuate Myers and walk 

across the street to the Laerdal Building.  There, the children will be organized and then return to 

class with their teacher.  

 

I will lead the evacuation drill, along with safety team members and classroom teachers.  

Students will be escorted across the street by their teacher. 

 

State Police will provide road assistance to us throughout the drill and we will be in constant 

communication with them.   

 

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 298-5260.  Thank you 

for your support in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Sydnie Goldstein, Principal 


